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Marines,                                              
 On February 23, Ralph 
McKinney, Mike Tolstadt, and I at-
tended the Department winter con-
ference in Butte.  A report was giv-
en from the Helena group about 
the convention in May.  Everything 
is ready and they are waiting for 
people to register.  I have copies of 

the registration form.  Anyone that is interested in 
going, contact me for the form and Scott Dunlap 
to get on the list and registered for the meetings.   
 We then gave a report on the national con-
vention.  It sounds like several are intending to 
come for at least part of the convention.  I asked 
for everyone to look for more sponsors in their 
area to help with the expenses.  We did get two 
gift certificates for a nights stay at two motels in 
Melrose. Thank you Janet. Because of the incom-
ing weather, we didnôt stay for the growl.   

 We are down to our last months before 
convention.  Anyone who want to attend needs to 
come to the mtg the 11

th
 or contact me as to what 

you can do or participate in and at what cost.  We 
need a good turn out of members and local ma-
rines for the Monday night event.  I think this will 
be a great reunion night.  I still have no new word 
on the buckle.  This is the weekend of the nation-
al winter conference and I hope to hear from 
them on what they are doing to support our effort 
to get the EGA on shirts and patches.  I will have 
a report on that at the meeting.   

                                                            

Commandants Message 

  

 A SPECIAL thanks for all of those who 
helped at the funerals that we have had over 
the last month or two.  With the temperatures 
where they were, they werenôt exactly fun.  It 
shows a lot  about Marines who are willing to 
endure whatever there is to show respect for 
the fallen. 

Tom Lowry, Commandant 
(406)366-1347                                
sevenn@midrivers.com 
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To all League Members, 
 Sorry this is a little late  
Getting out, been tied up with 
work. Anyway we had a great 
turnout for the Sweethearts din-
ner at the Feedlot in Shepherd. A 
couple of hiccups with the din-
ners, but everyone left satisfied. 
We are looking next at the instal-

lation dinner for 2019 officers, probably most of 
the same ones as last year. The National League 
convention is coming up fast and we need help 
getting things together for it. Even if you canôt put 
a lot of time into it, everything you can do helps 
us make it more successful. Just hoping this nas-
ty winter is about over.  
Semper Fi, 
Tim Bender, Jr Vice 
(406)697-5968 
tim.mtlonegunman@gmail.com 

Jr. Vice Commandants Report: 

To all league members, 

 Time flies when your having fun as they 

say. The month of February is about gone, but 

winter is still upon us. A few chilly days at Na-

tional cemetery was with us. We had a funeral 

on the 22nd for a 31 year old Marine whom was 

killed in Afghanistan. It was almost over whelm-

ing. The mate show became a success with 

somewhere in the neighborhood of 1300 dollars 

on the gun raffle. I decided that I'm not going to 

complain about involvement for details anymore. 

I'll just keep going until the good Lord decides 

my time is up. Installation of officers and ap-

pointed positions is coming up this month. Be 

nice if some marines would step forward, for 

there are some that could use a relief. The na-

tional convention is coming soon, so please of-

fer some help if you can. Tom Lowry and many 

others have spent countless hours in trying to 

make it a success. Have to leave room for other 

articles, so blessings upon all and drop us a line 

to let us know how youôre doing. 
Semper Fi,                                                    
James Borner, Chaplain                                         
(406)850-1802                                               
jborner@gmail.com                                             

       Chaplains Report: 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Paymasters Report: 

The State Convention dates are 

set for 17-19 May.  It is hosted 

by the Donald J. Ruhl detach-

ment 620 in Helena.  I will need 

to research and see how many 

delegates we rate to have at the 

convention.  These members 

will be eligible to vote in the 

business meeting. 

I am going to move forward with creating 

a Devil Dog Pound here in Billings.  I appreciate 

all of you that have expressed interest and 

joined along with me with the pound in 

Butte.  Time to move ahead.  I am sure it's al-

ready been reported, but the money has begun 

to flow in from sponsors and those registering 

for the National Convention this summer, yep, 

this is for real.  The excitement builds. 

 

I look to seeing you at the meeting.  11 March at 

the VFW in the Heights.  YUT! 

Semper Fidelis Marines, 

Scott Dunlap, Sr. Vice   281-1271   
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Marine Corps Leaguers,  

 We had a very successful 

MATE Show selling Rifle Raffle tick-

ets and informing the attendees 

about the Eugene Sara Detachment 

MCL.  We handed quit a few appli-

cations and hope some of them get 

filled out and returned.  We did the 

Color Guard for the opening ceremonies all 3 

days.  I wont to thank Tom Lowry, Jim Borner, 

Mike Tolstedt, Ralph McKenny, Bill Bishop, Den-

nis Sitzler, Keith Thompson, and Al Ward for 

there help.  

 

Semper Fi                                                            

Tom Jones, Sr. Vice                                             

Buy, Sell or trade you unused uniform parts or 
pieces in this column of the newsletter. Just 
send the item description to me and I will list 
them for you.   ðTim 
Tom Lowry has 2 pair of Dress shoes size 10.5 
& a cover size 71/4. 
I have numerous items from Jim Borner and Di-
ana Schaefer for use, just contact Tim at 697-
5968. 

Senior Vice Commandant Report: 

If someone knows where the Chap-
lains Box is that Jim Borner had, 
Please let him or one of the officers 
know so we can get it back to him as 

soon as possible.                                   
Thanks for your assistance. 


